WALKS REPORT

Again we have had a mixed success with our walking experiences in the beginning of 2024.
The last one in December was a very windy but dry walk from the “Range” to South Stack
and back in Holyhead. In January we had mixed weather so the walk in LLaneilian was
walked in beautiful weather while the Llanfaeclog walked had be cancelled due to the poor
weather. Both walks in February were cancelled, the first in Aberffraw because of leader
suffering from “Man Flu” and the Wylfa walk due to very wet and soggy footpaths. In March
we had good weather as both walks were completed, the first was the rearranged walk in
Llanfaelog and the second was a lovely walk around LLyn Cefni where we enjoyed the flora
and fauna of the Reservoir. There are two walks pencilled in for April we are hoping for
better weather to arrive so we can enjoy them at out leisure. All details of walks are on
website and all members are welcome, but please inform the Leader if you decide to attend
the walks.



